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Landlords call on Government to retain bedsit accommodation in private rented sector
   
In 2013, all traditional bedsits will be banned; landlords will have to comply with the legislation and close down or renovate this type of accommodation.  Unfortunately in the current economic climate, property owners cannot afford to renovate, and cannot get loans to do so, which will result in those currently living in bedsit accommodation becoming homeless.  Up to 15,000 people are accommodated in this sector and as we stated in 2008, this will result in mass homelessness - and we note sadly that this trend has increased in recent times. 

 

The affluence of the Celtic Tiger is gone and forgotten, but the legacy remains.  People who are currently comfortably housed in this type of accommodation will have to move as a result of Government intervention.  Bedsits are the most affordable accommodation and it will be difficult to source affordable alternative accommodation in the current market.  

 

Stephen Faughnan, Chairman of the IPOA, outlined “We must insist that the Government retain this type of accommodation and not cause further hardship, and additional homelessness”. 
 

It is high time that the Government funded homeless organisations support the call of the IPOA for the benefit of people who are currently very vulnerable and who are going to be forced by legislation out of their homes. The UK, America and other jurisdictions have not even considered or legislated for the banning of this sought after and affordable accommodation.  This type of accommodation is useful, necessary, affordable and centrally located.

 

For further information contact the IPOA  8276000, email info@ipoa.ie www.ipoa.ie
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